
UNIFORM CONSIGNMENT SALE

Have your kids had a growth spurt or are you ready to get new 
uniforms for next year? If so, mark your calendars for the upcoming 
Uniform Consignment Sale from 9 - 11 am on Saturday, May 
18th in the Lightning Gym. 

If you would like to sell your uniforms, please be sure your items are tagged properly 
and brought to the front office with the inventory form between Monday, May 13th and 
Thursday, May 16th as uniforms will not be accepted outside of this window. Please 
follow the tagging instructions and complete the inventory form. Any unsold items will 
need to be picked up between 12-1pm after the sale on May 18th. Note that items will 
not be held after May 18th unless previously arranged.

If you would like to shop at the uniform sale, please note that we only accept cash or 
check. We have uniforms in all sizes and genders, so be sure to check it out! If you 
would like to volunteer to help with the sale, please visit our SignUpGenius.

https://www.bfacademy.org/wp-content/uploads/2019/04/Uniform-Tagging-Instructions_May2019.pdf
https://www.bfacademy.org/wp-content/uploads/2019/04/Uniform-Inventory-Form.pdf
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0449abaa22a6fa7-ptouniform3

